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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding Terms and Conditions of Employment for Deputy Sheriff’s Association,
as follows:

a) Approve the tentative Agreement between the County and the Deputy Sheriff’s Association increasing stand-
by pay from $2.75 per hour to $4.00 per hour, effective March 2, 2015; and

b) Determine that this action is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) review as it is
not a project pursuant to CEQA Guidelines section 15378 (b) (2).
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